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March
Ninth
1923.

Alfred J.T. Taylor, Esq.,
1107 Bank of Hamilton Building, 
Toronto, Ont.

Dear M r. Taylor:-

I hog to acknowledge receipt of your 
letter of March 7th with enclosures.

I sh 11 endeavour to have my reply at 
your office by the time you return from your trip to 
the Coast.

Yours faithfully,

/ Principal


